

Federal Road Perivale Ealing UB6 7AP

Tel: 020 8997 0619

Monday 4<sup>th</sup> October 2021

## **Dear Parents and Carers**

As you are aware the whole country has been granted an additional bank holiday for the Queen's platinum jubilee, in the May half term 2022. This falls within a school holiday so staff and students do not benefit from the additional day.

We need to reallocate this occasional day to give all staff and students a day off. Perivale will be taking this extra day on Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> May 2022.

In summary, the school is closed to all pupils for learning on Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> May 2022 (bank holiday) and Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> May 2022. This occasional day ensures that families (and staff) have a 4 day weekend in lieu of the Queen's platinum Jubilee and all those celebrating Eid in our community have a day off school to share with family and friends.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Audrey Daley

Headteacher